## DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES

LICENSING OPERATIONS DIVISION P. O. BOX 932345 SACRAMENTO, CA 94232-3450



February 16, 2010

Mr. Corey Eib c/o 1278 Glenneyre #261 Laguna Beach, California

Dear Mr. Eib:

This is in response to your letter dated January 26, 2010, to Director George Valverde, regarding your request to cancel your California driver license.

As requested, your driver license number has been cancelled effective February 2, 2010, and the card has been destroyed.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact a representative at the Department of Motor Vehicles, Issuance Unit at (916) 657-7790.

Sincerely,

Sherri Miller, Office Technician

Driver Licensing Branch

Licensing Operations Division